
Utility Deregulation Program Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of the latest updates regarding 

our Utility Deregulation Program, which aims to provide improved flexibility and competitive 

pricing for our valued customers. 

Program Highlights: 

• Implementation Date: [Insert Date] 

• New Service Providers Available: [List Providers] 

• Choosing Your Supplier: [Brief Instructions] 

Please note that these changes are designed to enhance your experience and empower you to 

make informed choices about your utility services. 

For further details, visit our website at [Insert Website URL] or contact our customer service 

team at [Insert Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. We appreciate your loyalty and look forward to serving 

you better. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


